
NOTICE OF APPLICATION REVIEW  
 
The Planning Commission will consider an application from Sebastopol Community Church, 
requesting approval of a Temporary Use Permit to allow operation of two Temporary Shelters 
located at 1000 Gravenstein Highway North. The temporary shelters will be situated in the 
parking lot of the Sebastopol Community Church. 
 
The Planning Commission will consider the above application on: 
 

Tuesday, July 27, 2021 
6:00 PM 

 
No physical location of the meeting will be open to the public; meeting will only be held via a 

virtual meeting format. To attend the meeting please select the July 27, 2021 Planning 
Commission Meeting at www.ci.sebastopol.ca.us/Meeting-Event and select the Virtual Meeting 

Attachment for details on how to attend 
 
The Environmental Coordinator has determined that this project is categorically exempt from the 
California Environmental Quality Act (CEQA). 
 
Anyone interested may attend and be heard at this meeting. 
 
If you challenge this project in court, you may be limited to raising only those issues you or someone 
else raised at the public meeting described in this notice, or in written correspondence delivered 
to the City of Sebastopol at or prior to the public meeting. 
 
A copy of the application is available for public review and can be emailed to you by contacting 
the Planning Dept at 707-823-6167, or at the email listed above. 
 
 

         
______________________________ 
Kari Svanstrom, Planning Director 

 

 
 

 


